Bellingham Bay Gymnastics & Pre-School

October 2025

Newsletter

360-715-8842



It's the new and improved "Super Fun"

Hallapalooza Saturday, October 18th 3 Pm - 5 PM



Bellingham Bay Gymnastics & Pre-School is very excited to join up with the North Coast Gymnastics Gym for our annual haunting good time (but not scary) Hallapalooza Party! We invite you to float from one gym to the other. Both gyms will have carnival games. If weather permits we will have a BOUNCY HOUSE. Children will win a prize at each game. Each child will receive a trick-or-treat bag as they arrive to store their goodies in. Kids are encouraged to wear their costumes. All of the staff will be here to show off their favorite costumes! Parents, please plan on staying to supervise your child. The gym staff will be supervising the gym and carnival games, but will not be responsible for keeping track of every child.

Our Demonstration teams "Mini Orcas" and "The Orcas"

will be preforming at 4:30pm.

FREE WITH A CAN OF FOOD

(all dry goods will be donated to food bank)

MUST PRE-REGISTER ONLINE UNDER CAMPS OR AT THE FRONT DESK

We have new classes available

Tuesday-3:15pm-4:15pm-Flips(1st-2nd)

Wednesday-6:15-7:15-Demo ONLY Open Gym 8\$

Thursday-1:15pm-2pm -Tater Tots(1-3 years)

Tuesday/Thursday-10am-11am-Preschool Open Gym(1-5 years) 8\$

It's "Sniffle Season!"

As we move into fall with its' cold, flu, sore throats, stuffy noses and the dreaded COVID we ask you to keep your child home if they have any symptoms of illness. The good news is— you can always make up a missed class